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RBTCT GRADUATION 2016 

 

Registration Day: 

Am was very helpful on this 

t r i p .  H e r e  s h e  i s 

photographing students for 

their school ID badges. 

MAE SOT EXTENSION CAMPUS  

Made my second trip to Mae Sot in 

Northwestern Thailand to open a new 

Rhema Thailand Bible Training Center 

extension campus. 
 

Pastor Seng Du of Mae Sot Grace 

Church has opened his church to host 

the Bible school. 

 Am accompanied me as 

well as visiting minister 

Rev. Steve Shoop from 

Ohio. 
 

The Rhema ministry van 

is very comfortable for 

making the long drives 

up-country. 

 With temperatures hovering near 

100 degrees, by mid-morning the 

unfinished sheet metal church 

building became a virtual hot box 

offering no escape from heat.  

 

PAKRET  

FULL GOSPEL 

CHURCH 

It was a privilege to 

be invited back to 

minister at Phakret 

Full Gospel Church. 

HOME GROUP IS 

GROWING  

 

Amôs home care group 

which meets in our 

smal l  one  room 

apartment is growing 

with each passing week. 
 

Need a much larger 

apartment for sure. 

Hard to believe but this is the seventh 

RBTCT graduation I have had the 

privilege of being a part of. 
 

It is always a joy to see the fruit of 

two years of impartation into the 

lives of our students. 
 

Our RBTCT graduates have planted 

over 60 churches and we are 

expecting many more to be planted. 

 

The Mae Sot school caters to the 

Burmese Christian community in and 

around Mae Sot as well as those across 

the boarder of Burma. 



  

Am and I especially want to express our gratitude and appreciation to our supporters.  

We are so thankful for you and always thank God on remembrance of you. 

Email: gdhmissions@hotmail.com 

When sending support please follow the instructions below: 
 

Sending support by mail: Make all checks payable to Rhema Bible Church Missions 
 

IMPORTANT - On the memo line of your check, write "For Gary Hausman" 

                             Send to: Rhema Bible Church Missions 

                                            P.O. Box 50126 

                                            Tulsa, Oklahoma 74150 - 0126 
 

For donating online:  

Go to www.rhema.org/alumni/hausman Click on "Donate" follow the instructions and press ñSubmitò.  
 

Thank You and God Bless! 
 

Gary Hausman 

FAMILY TIME IN KHON KEAN  

 
KORAT EXTENSION CAMPUS  CHURCH  PLAN TING  SEMINAR  

Rhema Thailand hosted a four day church planting seminar 

by Dynamic Church  Planting International.  
 

DCPI is a church planting training organization training 

and equipping leaders worldwide to plant healthy, 

dynamic, and sustainable churches. 
 

To increase our effectiveness in planting new churches and 

equipping others to do the same, went through and 

completed the DCIP training program to become a DCPI 

Certified Trainer. 

Traveled to Korat to teach in our extension 

campus in Northeast Thailand. 
 

Wonderful time in the Word as well as great 

fellowship around good food. 

Since Amôs parents, as well as her brother and 

his family were in Khon Kean, we  decided to 

go spend the weekend with her family there 

before heading back to Bangkok. 
 

So, after finishing teaching in the Korat 

school, we made the 2 hour drive to Khon 

Kean. 

We are currently working on 

getting a US visa for Am. 
 

We would like to get to the 

states as soon as possible and 

covet your prayers regarding 

provision to do so. 

Amôs brother and family Amôs parents, sister and niece 


